May 7, 2009

To whom it may concern,

I was chosen to receive the Nova Scotia Development Officers Association Award for 2008 —
2009, and I am writing this letter to express my sincerest thanks to you for providing this award.
I was very excited to be honoured with this award at the annual Centre of Geographic Sciences
Banquet.

It is an honour to be recognized for my hard work, and receiving this award motivates me to
continue to strive for excellence. I am in my final year of the Planning: L.and Information
Technology Program and award support has enabled me to concentrate more on schoolwork
without having to worry about finances. This award will help me to realize my dreams of
becoming an Urban Planner.

Your generosity has made a profound impact on my life and I am truly grateful to be the
recipient of your award. Receiving the Nova Scotia Development Officers Association Award is
of tremendous benefit to me.

Thank you once again for your contributions to the Centre of Geographic Sciences awards
program.

Yours truly,

Moy Berpe

Mandy Burgess



